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Three Main Areas of Concern 

 Comprehensive Health Education
 Teachers teaching outside of certification
 Credit-bearing courses at the high school



Comprehensive Health

 We have been working on a solution, adding requested information

 FOIA filed for exemplars

 For 2018, it was noted that evidence was made available

 Summer 2018
 Team will convene in June (science teachers, PE teachers, counselors at all 

levels)

 Create a steering document that shows each standard, who is responsible for 
teaching it, time involved, etc.

 Will submit to SDE upon completion for review and feedback – prior to 
deadlines



Standards Topics and Themes Delivery Grade Level Time Week

I ‐ Comprehend concepts related to 
health promotion

Health Care Professionals Classroom Guidance Lesson 5 25 minutes 3
Healthy Behavior Functions PE ‐ Fitnessgram/Spark 5 35 minutes 5
Major Organ Functions PE ‐ Fitnessgram/Spark 5 20 minutes 6
Body systems PE ‐ Fitnessgram/Spark 5 40 minutes 9
Types of Disease and Prevention PE ‐ Fitnessgram/Spark 5 40 minutes 11



Teacher certification

 Guidance manual that matches subjects and courses with certification areas

 Blurry areas:
 Elementary/Intermediate

 Special Education

 High School Social Studies

 New process in place to extract all courses and teachers by school and grade 
once schedules are made to verify that we have people in the correct spots

 Principals have been reminded as they shuffle teachers and make new hiring 
recommendations that they ASK in advance if there are any questions 
regarding certification



Course numbers

 Each course CIP code can only appear once on a transcript
 Issues in elective areas with a large number of courses or courses that 

students take multiple times
 353010CW is used for Concert Band I (Fall)
 353001CW is used for Symphonic Band I (Spring)
 Students who take this combination of band classes as a freshman would have 

two instances of ‘3530’

 Solution:
 We are working with teachers and the high school to create a series of Local 

Board Approved Courses that will allow us to have independent numbers for 
each course (June approval)


